
A FRIENDLY REMINDER for PET 

OWNERS……… 

PLEASE DO NOT DEPOSIT DOG DROPPINGS INTO A 

NEIGHBOR’S TRASH OR IN A STORM DRAIN! 

  
• Please respect another person’s property. The Township 

ordinances require a person walking a dog on a leash to curb 

the dog and immediately remove all feces deposited by the 

animal and place it in a waterproof container properly sealed 

and then disposed of in your garbage container.  

• The N.J. Stormwater Management Act is a government 

mandate to control the runoff of water from rain or snow. 

With each rain and snowfall, pollutants are washed down the 

streets and lawns into stormwater drains that flow into our 

waterways and ocean. 

Dog waste is POLLUTED runoff that can get into our water 

supply!  

Please help us to keep our waterways clean and healthy!! 
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